










22 April 2021

Naila Ogbuneke 
1452 South Bay Road 
Sudbury, ON 
P3E6H6

Alex Singbush
Manager of Development Approvals, 
Planning Services Division,
City of Greater Sudbury,

Dear Sir/Madam,
Re: Objection to building three houses in 2 lots ( 63 and 64) on South bay road).

Your File number:701-6/21-01

I am a homeowner on South bay road and vehemently oppose the building of 3 houses on 2 lots 
on South bay road for the following reasons

1. Building 3 houses on 2 lots will lead to congestion and create an eye- sore because of 
the spaces between the houses.

2. Safety issues due to overcrowding/close proximity of the buildings

3. Loss of aesthetic value of south bay road and disruption of the ecosystem.

4. Loss in property values for houses on South bay road due to these overcrowding and 
poor aesthetic appeal that would result from erecting 3 houses on 2 lots.

With these points, I oppose the building of 3 houses in 2 lots ( 63 and 64) on South bay Road. 

Sincerely,

Naila Ogbuneke
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